
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When transporting your little to and from preschool 
please​… 
 

● Do not exceed 20 mph​ when driving in the 
neighborhood. 

● Only park in the driveway or on the street directly 
outside my home. 

● Use the driveway to turn around when exiting. ​Please 
do not use the culdesac to turn around. 

● Whenever possible your child’s belongings will be 
ready by the door at pick up to help facilitate a quick 
and easy transition.  

 
With your help, I know we will keep pick ups and drop offs 
running as smooth as a Chic-fil-a drive through! 
 

Thank you! 


